
N EWSLETTER 

26th April 2019 

This week’s focus was on the virtue KINDNESS 

W elcome back to the start of what will be a very short half term. With only four 

days this week and another bank holiday coming up shortly, the half term break 

will be upon us before we know it! Even Fab Friday came upon us rather sooner than we 

expected this week as we usually have a week at the beginning of a term before Fab Fri-

day begins but with only five weeks this half term, we were straight into Fab Friday to-

day—which was as busy and exciting as ever!  

N ot only is it Fab Friday today, we also have the very exciting and popular fundraiser 

event tonight—CHOCCY BINGO! A big thank you to all for the generous donations 

of rather scrummy looking prizes that have been piled high in Miss Deakin’s office! We 

look forward to an evening shouting out BINGO and taking home large quantities of    

chocolate. Yum!  

J ust as a reminder—entry tonight will be £3 for adults and £1 for children. Bring drinks 

and snacks if you wish and favourite lucky pens might also be worth an airing. 6pm 

start. Chinese bingo will also be played during the evening and the odd game of heads 

and tails so remember to bring a few pound coins with you! We look forward to seeing 

you tonight for an ‘eyes down’ game of BINGO!  

 

 



F IREFIGHTERS IN THE MAKING—Yesterday, Year 5 attended the Life Skills Activity Day at Falmouth 

Fire Station, where they learnt about the dangers of playing near a railway track, texting whilst 

walking near a busy road and even got the chance to spray the carpark with a high powered fire hose—

the school minibus has never looked so clean! Even Mrs Dunn, Mrs Matthews and Mrs Anderson couldn't 

resist the opportunity to have a go at experiencing what it would be like to put out a fire. A great       

afternoon was had by all with many very important learning points gained to help keep our children safe.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEAM POINT WINNERS 

BRONZE CERTIFICATE WINNERS—50 TEAM POINTS 

Beth Wootton 

SILVER CERTIFICATE WINNERS—100 TEAM POINTS 

Violet Blackburn, Oliver Cunliffe, Matthew Debenham 

GOLD CERTIFICATE WINNERS—150 TEAM POINTS 

Becky Dunnett, Dan Matthews 

RAK Club Nomination - 

 

Robins have nominated Florence Dodge for buying an alphabet puzzle 

to help her class. A very kind and thoughtful act from Florence, 

thank you. 



PERRAN-AR-WORTHAL CHILDREN’S CRICKET REGISTRATION NIGHT 

If your child is interested in joining the children’s cricket club then they can be 

registered tonight at the Perran-ar-Worthal Children’s Cricket Club from 

6.15pm onwards. If you are attending the choccy bingo night, you will still be 

able to register your child after the bingo is over. Just pop over to the            

Perran-ar-Worthal Cricket club at some point this evening and there you will be 

able to register your child. It really is a superb community club to be part of! 

Please speak to Gareth Best if you have any questions.  








